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November 6, 2003 (Agenda) 
 
 
Local Agency Formation Commission 
105 East Anapamu Street 
Santa Barbara CA  93101 
 
 

Pacifica-Fell Annexation to the Summerland Sanitary District (LAFCO 03-14) 
 
Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
RECOMMENDATION
 
It is recommended that consideration of this matter be continued to a future meeting. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
This proposed annexation was noticed for this meeting when we felt it could be heard.  We have 
since received a request from the County staff for additional time to review and respond to the 
application.  We agreed to recommend that the matter be held over to another meeting,
 
We have informed all interested parties of the recommended continuance.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
BOB BRAITMAN 
Executive Officer 
 
cc: Art Custer, General Manager, Summerland Sanitary District 

Robert Fell  
Dianne Meester, County Planning and Development  
Pacifica Graduate Institute, c/o Richard Monk, Esq. 
 

Commissioners: Tom Umenhofer, Chair  Tim Campbell   Dick DeWees  John Fox  Gail Marshall  B ob Orach  Susan Rose, Vice Chair 
  Joe Centeno   Penny Leich  Cathy Schlottmann  David Smyser  Executive Officer:  Bob Braitman 

 

http://www.sblafco.org/

	LAFCO
	Pacifica-Fell Annexation to the Summerland Sanitary District


